
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Brown County Sheriff’s Office Seasonal Positions  

Certified Law Enforcement Officers 

 

The Brown County Sheriff’s Office is looking for certified law enforcement officers 

to work security detail at the 2024 Brown County Fair starting August 12th 

through August 18th.   

We are looking to fill morning, afternoon, and overnight security shifts at the 

Brown County Fair.  The shifts include working security at the rodeo, the concerts, 

the grandstands, the midway, and the fairgrounds. 

While working security on the fairgrounds, you will be reasonable for responding 

to calls for service within the fairgrounds, ensuring the overall safety of the 

people attending the fair, and for keeping the overall peace on the fairgrounds. 

The pay for working security detail at the fair is $40.00 per hour. 

If interested in working this security detail, please contact Wes Graff at the Brown 

County Sheriff’s Office by calling 605-626-7100 ext. 511 for more information. 

   

  

Dave Lunzman  

Sheriff 

Jon Lemke 

Chief Deputy Sheriff 


